
From: Burchstead, Michael <mburchstead@ethics.sc.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/10/2017 5:01:47 PM
Subject: RE: Ethics Document Question

I will get back with you on this Monday. Have a good weekend.
 
Best regards,
 
Michael
Michael R. Burchstead
General Counsel
SC State Ethics Commission
5000 Thurmond Mall, Suite 250
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 253-4192
http://ethics.sc.gov/
 
 
 
From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 2:25 PM
 
To: Burchstead, Michael
 
Subject: Ethics Document Question
 
Good Afternoon Michael,
 
We spoke a few weeks ago on another question. I was hoping you may be able to answer another question for us. 
Following a confidential hearing what documents relating to that hearing does the commission retain?
 
Thank you for your help.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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